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the downpour of rain. I want to say that TSC comes together to put on great events. It
takes many people to organize an event, from the money, entertainment, food, bar staff
& clean up. There are so many people that I need to thank for making it a success.
Thank you again.

Lady Moe and I have represented TSC at Cooley Canal and Harborview cocktail
parties. The next poker run regatta is coming up on July 18 .  We will be sharing a link
for the Commodores Ball event that will be held on November 8th at the Delta Hotels
on Glendale Ave. Rooms will be available at a discounted rate for those who would like
to stay and not drive.

th

I want to thank all of our members that have supported us and we will continue to
represent a fantastic club/family.

Please reach out to me if you have any ideas, concerns or please come to the general
meetings that are held once a month to get information and be part of some decision
making. It takes all of us to make this a great place.

Be safe.

Commodore Chuck Martin
chuckmartin.tsc@gmail.com
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Hello TSC, 

It’s officially summer! The weather has changed, and it is a great
time to come down to the club and enjoy the views along with
hanging out with great members to share fun & laughs.

The Homecoming weekend started somewhat wet, but it turned
out to be a lot of fun. We had a great turnout for the $1.98 despite
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I am sad to report to you that we had two members resign last month. Ken Outly and
Melissa Uhl have both turned in letters of resignation. In addition, provisional member
Drew Bostdorff did not complete his work hours and is not eligible to continue his
membership.

I would like to welcome our newest provisional members to the club: Julie (Norm)
Addair and Jefferson Crow.. If you see them at the club, please introduce yourself and
make them feel welcome.

If you know anyone who may be interested in joining our club, Lady Bonnie and I
would be happy to meet with them to show them around and let them know the
benefits of club membership.

I hope to see you at the club.

Vice Commodore AJ Moser
ajmosertsc@gmail.com

Hello members,

I hope you were able to make it out to enjoy our Homecoming
celebration. While the weather didn’t cooperate, it was still a fun-
filled weekend with friends. Summer is in full swing, and the
second poker run of the year is fast approaching at Riverview
Yacht Club. Events there start on Thursday night and they
have great bands lined up all three nights. Lady Bonnie and I will
be attending and hope to see you there.

VICE COMMODORE ANDREW “AJ” MOSER 

Paulette Mills 07/02
Robert Bracket 07/04
Jakob Phillips 07/06

Robert Axtel Jr. 07/19
John Barrera 07/19

    Jim Mock 07/25
Tom Latham 07/26

Bruce Schaefer 07/27
Brian Rossbach 07/31

Kevin Carder 07/31

PC Marc Snyder 07/19
Dan Pollzzie 07/20

Renea Howard 07/22
Brandie Preston 07/24

mailto:ajmosertsc@gmail.com
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Room Rentals  - The club will be hosting private events on July 12, 20, and 27, so keep that in mind when
planning your visits.

Out & About in July - Many members will be out enjoying summer events this month, including area
fireworks displays, regattas, the Riverview Poker Run, and the ILYA Power Regatta. I’ll be attending the
ILYA Regatta the week of July 22–27 and hope to see some of you out there.

Keep an Eye Out - We may throw in some short-notice Grill Nights or even late-night bar food from the
galley. Keep an eye on the club’s Facebook page and club texts for last-minute announcements.

Lobsterfest Is Coming - Mark your calendars—Lobsterfest is just around the corner. We’ll be bringing in
The Bradberries, Big Shiny Toons, and more for a weekend full of music, food, and fun. 

This year’s Docktails will be part of the Lobsterfest weekend, with a fun "Board Games" theme. Think
Candy Land, Chess, Battleship, Monopoly—the options are endless. Costumes, snacks, and decorations
based on your favorite game are all encouraged.  Please reach out to Lady Bonnie with your game of
choice as she is chairing this for us.

Got an idea for something fun to add to the weekend—like a game show or themed activity? Let me know.
We’ll need all the help we can get to make it a great time. As always, reach out if you want to help, host, or
just hang out. Let’s make the most of the season together.

Rear Commodore Jeff Cromwell  
tscrearcommodore@gmail.com

Hello members,

Summer is in full swing, and July is shaping up to be packed with fun both on
and off the water.
Parking Lot Parties Are Back
Join us for some laid-back evenings at the club. We’ll be firing up the grill
before the concerts and hanging out in the parking lot to enjoy the music.

July 29: Earth, Wind & Fire
July 30: Barenaked Ladies
Bring a chair, grab a bite, and enjoy the tunes with fellow members.

REAR COMMORDORE JEFF CROMWELL

July 1  - Board Meetings t

July 16  - General Meetingt h

July 29  - Parking Lot Partyt h

July 30  - Parking Lot Partyt h

August 3  - TSC Golf Outingr d

August 29  - Sept 1  - LobsterFestt h s t

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S
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· Riverview Yacht Club July 18th - July 20th
· Nugents Canal Yacht Club - August 1st - August 3rd
 Ford Yacht Club - August 8th - August 9th 
· Detroit Beach Boat Club September 5th - September 7th

If you are not planning on making all the stops don’t be discouraged to attend as many as you are able to
they are always a great time! 

Let’s keep the momentum going and make this a year to remember!

Fleet Captain Brian Brown

daddybrown5791@gmail.com
Smore Trouble 

FLEET CAPTAIN BRIAN BROWN

Hello fellow Toledo Sailing Club members. 

We want to extend a heartfelt thank you to everyone who helped make our TSC
Takeover at TYC a success.  It was a great time with all of you that joined!

Poker Runs - Come by land or by water to have a TSC takeover! As a reminder for
the ones that want to go for an AYC poker run perfect attendance flag the
remaining stops are as follows:

When Summer decided it was time, she really came in with a bang, intense
heat! I hope everyone is enjoying the heat, the water, their boats, whatever
brings you delight during these longer days! 

Please keep PC Brian Richards and Lady Shannon in your thoughts and prayers while Brian
prepares for open heart surgery in August to replace his Aortic Valve! I am sure all good vibes sent
to them during this time, and through his healing would be appreciated!

If you have anything you would like to report, please contact me by the 21st of the month at
memj0445@gmail.com, so I can include your news in the report.

Sincerely,   

Mary Maenle - Sunshine Reporter

SUNSHINE REPORT MARY MAENLE

mailto:memj0445@gmail.com
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As always, the success of events relies on people and both TSC and our Auxiliary have amazing
peeps! I’d like to thank Auxiliary members for their contributions to the Commodore Cocktail
Party. It is typical for TSC Auxiliary members to donate the dishes for the Commodore Cocktail
Party. Of course we carried on with this tradition honoring Commodore Chuck Martin and Lady
Mo this past June. I’d like to thank all of our Auxiliary members who spent time and energy
making these amazing dishes that play a crucial role in the success of this wonderful event and
making TSC shine like the stars we are!

On that note, I’d like to acknowledge some specific Aux. members who went above and beyond
to make the Commodore Cocktail Party a raging success. Auxiliary members Jodi Horvath, Irene
Jones, Denise Berndt, Jodi Stachowiak, Tracy Devries, Cinnamon Royal and TSC member Kevin
Sterns and his wife, were the stars that helped make the event a success by decorating,
replenishing dishes and cleaning up. Thank you so much for your dedication to our club’s
success! We wouldn’t be the club we are without peeps like you!

In addition to the Commodore Cocktail Party, we also had our awesome annual Homecoming!
The weather was icky, but TSC shows up rain or shine and Auxiliary was there to provide
sweatshirts and warm wear for the unexpected icky weather!

Thank you Toledo Sailing Club for your continued support in the Auxiliary Showcase items! As
you have probably noticed, we are adding new items ALL THE TIME! And we know you love
what we have been adding, because you are buying our TSC treasures. As always, keep your
eyes on the TSCA Showcase because we are full of new ideas and you won’t want to miss out on
them.

Our next meeting is on July 16, 2025 @ 7:00. As always, if you have a significant other who isn’t an
Auxiliary member, then reach out to me and I’d be happy to change that!

Cheers to all!

Shannon RIchards
srichardstsca@gmail.com

Greetings from TSC Auxiliary!

Hello Toledo Sailing Club! The summer we wait for all year is finally
here! Let’s have some TSC fun! 

Guess what TSC was missing, but isn’t anymore? A baby changing table!
Now, in the ladies restroom inside the shower entrance is a baby
hanging table. This is going to really help our members with little future
members!

TSCA PRESIDENT SHANNON RICHARDS
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JUST A REMINDER!
All articles, advertisements, events
or announcements must be
received by Aug. 24 , 12:00 pm to
make it in the next Waterline.  

th

Please submit to:
bonnietsca@gmail.com 
Thank you!

Interested in running your own personal ad in the Waterline?
Email bonnietsca@gmail.com for details.
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APPOINTMENTS  

Fleet Captain Power-Brian Brown

Fleet Surgeon- Dr. Tim Duckett 

Safety Officer- Brad Ruhberg

Sergeant-at-Arms- Jim Miller

Harbor Master- Floyd Keaton

Dock Master-  Jeff Jones

Sunshine Reporter- Mary Maenle

Work Hours Chair- Dan Shively

Bar- Seidona Avery-Lather

Parliamentarian- Stacy Slicker

Waterline Editor- Bonnie Moser 
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FLAG OFFICERS

Commodore- Chuck Martin

Vice Commodore- Andrew “AJ” Moser

Rear Commodore- Jeff Cromwell 

Recording Secretary- Denise Getzinger 

Treasurer- PC Doug Hoff 

Financial Secretary- PC Michele

VanDromme

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Chairman of the Board- Bob Axtel

Vice Chairwoman- Amy Petro

Secretary of the Board-Brad Ruhberg

Auditing Liaison- 

Auxiliary Liaison- Amy Petro

Blue Gavel Liaison- PC Brian Richards

Constitution/By-Laws- Brad Ruhberg

Dock Liaison- Brad Ruhberg

Grounds Liaison- Karl Kreft

House Liaison- Jeff Hood

Kitchen/Bar Liaison- PC Dan Maenle 

Planning & Maintenance-Bill McAllister

Security Liaison- Floyd Keaton

Capital Improvements - Andy Parish

DELEGATES

AYC Head Delegate- Chuck Martin 

AYC Delegate-  Andrew Moser

AYC Delegate- Jeff Cromwell

AYC Delegate at Large- PC Ken Zoltanski

Delegate to ILYA - PC Russ Wells

AUXILIARY

President- Shannon Northup Richards

Vice President- Denise Berndt

Treasurer- Irene Jones

Secretary- Sherri Rutter

AUXILIARY BOARD MEMBERS

Lina Barrera

Brian Pegorsch

Jodi Stachowiak

Toledo Sailing Club
Walbridge Park
P.O. Box 141133
Toledo, Ohio 43609
Phone (419) 382- 5841
Website www.toledosailingclub.com
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